August 24, 2001

Name

Street

City, State  Zip Code

Dear First Name:

On behalf of the California Governor's Committee for Employment of Disabled Persons, we want to thank you for your assistance in helping us to produce our 

2001 California Youth Leadership Forum for Students With Disabilities (YLF).  As you know, fifty-eight young men and women from all over California came together for our forum, July 29 – August 2, 2001, at our state capitol in Sacramento, California.  This year we celebrated our 10th YLF, and it was our most successful ever.  We sincerely appreciate your role in making it such a success.

Also, we want to let you know that the Governor's Committee will definitely be producing its eleventh annual Youth Leadership Forum next summer during the end of July.  We will keep in touch with you and hope we can have the opportunity to work with you again.

Once again, thank you for your extraordinary assistance and commitment to young people with disabilities.  We look forward to continuing to work together.

Sincerely,

HARRY SERVIDIO
PAUL K. MILLER, Ph.D.
CATHERINE KELLY BAIRD
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